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2nd July 2020 

 

Dear Students, Parents and Carers, 

 

You may well be aware that the DfE has released the first round of guidance for schools to reopen in 

September 2020; as you can imagine, there is much to digest and consider. 

Please feel free to read through the information, but do not worry about any practicalities until we begin to 

communicate the Academy plans. Should you wish to read the guidance to schools for yourself, please click 

the following link:   

Schools 

Over the next few days we will work on provisional planning, logistics and organisation. The Academy will also 

be undertaking a comprehensive risk assessment in the light of the guidance before drawing up a plan which 

both meets the requirements of the guidance and prioritises the safety of children and staff at all times. As 

soon as this work is completed we will share it with you. 

As we have done throughout recent times, we will remain pragmatic and thoughtful with our actions or 

responses. This will result in providing our students with the best possible educational environment and 

ensure that our staffing body are supported. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr S. Underwood 

Associate Principal 
 

 

 

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.gov.uk%2Fgovernment%2Fpublications%2Factions-for-schools-during-the-coronavirus-outbreak%2Fguidance-for-full-opening-schools&data=02%7C01%7C%7C7150ba91b6214b446b6508d81e6ccea6%7C4a99a0bcb72e4a8280c6e8b030f23ac1%7C0%7C0%7C637292799954399276&sdata=zVf23nCb2sB03ZuhAr2717Zeu%2BgYL%2Feylp1Zfb%2BqhVU%3D&reserved=0

